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Dear School District of Crandon Families and Staff, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. As you are aware, our school was closed due to concerns 
regarding a potential carbon monoxide leak. Ensuring the safety and well-being of our students 
and staff remains our utmost priority. 
 
After thorough investigations and in consultation with relevant authorities, it has been determined 
that further testing and inspection are necessary to conclusively address these concerns. 
Therefore, we have decided to extend the closure of the school through spring break. Currently, 
we are planning for all students and staff to return on Tuesday, April 2.  
 
With the safety of our students and staff at the forefront of all of our decisions, we have decided to 
reach out to an additional company to further explore this situation and to ensure that we have 
completely ruled out any potential mechanical issues and to come to a resolution. Wisconsin 
Mechanical, out of central Wisconsin will be coming on Monday to assist with our investigation.  
 
In addition to ensuring the mechanical issues are corrected and to mitigate any potential risks, we 
are arranging for comprehensive cleaning of our facility. This process will involve thorough 
inspection, cleaning, and maintenance of all HVAC components to ensure optimal performance 
and eliminate any potential sources of contamination or hazard. Due to the in-depth nature of this 
cleaning, we want to ensure that sufficient time is provided, which will start as soon as we are 
given clearance and continue through spring break. 
 
We understand the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work diligently to resolve this matter. As we continue to plan out this 
upcoming week, we are working towards a date where we will be able to have staff assist families 
and students to obtain their personal belongings.  
 
Please stay tuned to our official communication channels for further updates and instructions, as 
we will continue to provide updates as new information becomes available.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
Sincerely, 

Kirby Schultz 
Interim District Administrator 
School District of Crandon 


